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I would like to express my own concern along with those of my family regarding the above proposed
development.
The recent housing developments have already placed a strain on the local facilities and the roads into Bilbrook
are already gridlocked during many parts of the day.
Given the amount of house building being completed or already completed in the Bilbrook and Codsall area in
recent years I consider this development to be completely inappropriate.
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